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9th January 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We are excited to announce that we have a new initiative up and running, called ‘Middleforth’s Donate or 
Take.’ Times are pretty difficult at the moment in terms of cost of living so this new idea may be of help to a 
few people.  
 
You will find in the main reception area, a flowery box next to the battery collection, and this is our ‘Donate or 
Take’ box. The idea is simple really - if you have any spare food or toiletry items at home, or could possibly 
buy an extra item during your weekly shop, please pop it in the box. If you are in need of any items yourself, 
please feel free to help yourself to what you need.  
 
Please remember, if you are ever in need of anything else, then please contact me on  
01772 746024 or email me at sknight@middleforth.lancs.sch.uk 
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Knight,  

 

S Knight 

Family Support Worker 
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